
June 1, 2022

Police Services

Dear Sir or Madam,

This letter is to inform you that __________________________________ has been
offered an opportunity to volunteer at Manvers Minor Hockey Association.
Since our volunteers will be assisting youth we require him/her to have a criminal
record check with vulnerable sector screening completed each year.
If you can assist us in this regard it is greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,

Nick Carchidi

Nick Carchidi
Head Coach Rep
Manvers Minor Hockey Association
manversheadcoach@gmail.com
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